
 

 
 
3rd March 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Butterfly Jungle Experience – Bumblebees Afternoon Class Visit 20/3/17 
 
In Bumblebees we have been reading The Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle which the children have 
thoroughly enjoyed.  To build upon their enjoyment we would like to take the children to ‘The 
Butterfly Jungle Experience’ at Hall Place Gardens, Bexley on 20th March 2017. 
 
We will be travelling by bus leaving the school at approximately 12.30 am and estimate that we will 
return by 3.15 pm.  The cost of this visit will be £4.50 per child.  If you have any difficulties making 
payment, please don’t hesitate to discuss this with the finance office as a payment plan can be 
arranged. 
 
We will require adult helpers to accompany us on the visit.  If you would be interested in helping 
please indicate this on the reply slip below. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs V. Sengupta 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 
The Butterfly Jungle Experience – Bumblebees Afternoon Class Visit 20/3/17 
 
I give permission for (child’s name)……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
of Bumblebees morning class to attend the Butterfly Jungle Experience visit on 20/3/17. 
 
I enclose £4.50 to cover the cost of the visit. 
 
I am*/am not* able to accompany the trip. 
(If you are able to help please supply a contact telephone number ………………………………………………..…) 
 
*Please delete as applicable 
 
Parent/Carer signed  ……………………………………………………………………………..  Date  …………………………………. 


